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Grand Knight Chris Nsor 994-1985 
 asukokim@ca.rr.com  
Chaplain Fr. Binh Nguyen 826-0760 
 frbinh@sticypress.org 

Deputy Grand Knight Paulo Morales 761-4287(H) 296-8360(C) 
 pmmorales7@yahoo.com  
Chancellor David Dunn 252-3588(C) 
 Dadunn528@yahoo.com 
Warden Cirilo Diaz 423-4359(C)  
 riomio51@sbcglobal.net 

Recorder  David Hallum (562)235-3588(H) (562)235-3588(C) 
    David_hallum@msn.com 

Financial Secretary Michael Mercer 943-3734 
 Mmercer38@gmail.com 

Treasurer Bill Mead (562)865-0450(H) (714)349-8538(C) 
 willyme@aol.com  

Advocate Bobby Velasquez PGK, PFN, PDD, DM 816-5037 
 Bvl7cpo@gmail.com 

Inside Guard Curtis E. Fuller 615-0733(C) 
 circlehook55@att.net 

Outside Guard Jesse Manansala 828-4901(H) 209-6110(C) 
 isdabes@hotmail.com 

1 Year Trustee William Serb III PGK* 826-6029 
 Serbthe3rd@att.net 

2 Year Trustee Rolando Arenz DD, PGK* (562)708-0258 
    rollya@verizon.net 

3 Year Trustee Richard Tkach PGK* 829-7289 
    Tkman9291@aol.com       

Lecturer Irvin Cuevas (562)594-8081(H) (310)480-8281(C) 
 irvcuevas@gmail.com  

Field Agent Mark McEniry FIC (562)493-3394(W) (562)682-3394(C) 

 Mark.mceniry@kofc.org 

District Deputy Rolando Arenz DD, PGK (562)708-0258 
 rollya@verizon.net 

* Note*  

These Knights are designated as Alternate Delegates, their duty is to fill in for the 

GK or DGK when they are unable to carry out their duties such as attending 

meeting.   
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Mario Bica      Tom Long “Ames Iowa”      Joe Quintana PFN 

Jerry Baxter – Paulo Morales’ longtime Friend 
 

 

Dan Rozak (infection & back surgery) 

Joe Chavez (family legal issues) 

Roselito De Los Reyes (heart surgery)      Mike Mercer – (radiation treatment) 

George Kubeck – (recovering from a stroke)       Eugene St. Amant - (recovering from a stroke) 

Frank Faecke     Dr. Paredes Modesto Jr 

Ray Richmond (continued healing & for his family) 

Robert Escobar (improved health)     John Oliver     Al Castellano 

. George Limar      Sam Gloriso (kidney failing)      Willy Aguilar (Recovery) 
 

Adela Perez - Cirilo Diaz Jr.’s Sister-in-Law 

Damaris Manansala (sprained ankle)      Vicki Tkach (upcoming surgery) – Rick Tkach PGK’s Wife 

Diane Mercer – Mike Mercer’s Daughter (hospitalized) 

John Ramirez, Juana Morales, Dick Schoger, Denis Pickett, Dave & Lenna Welling 

 – Carlos Ramirez’s Family Members     

Michelle Serb     Kelly Ann Ford-Harris (Bone cancer) 

Martha Wilcox (cancer treatment) Jim Mangrum, Linda Alder  

- Family & Friends of John Oliver      Mauricio Hathaway 
 

Reminder – To have anyone placed on this list you can send information to our 

Grand Knight or directly to our Bulletin Editor. 

 

 
 

   Sick & Distressed 



 

 

 

 
 

Dear Brother Knights, 

 

 As we start this lent season, remember to stay strong in your Catholic faith, and 

remain prayerful. Lent is the time for us to reexamine ourselves and see where we need to 

grow in our spiritual journey. 

  

 Thanks to all the brother knights who continue to help in making our council’s 

events successful. Working together enables us to get a lot done and achieve big in moving 

our council forward. This month we are starting our Fish Fry and help is needed in various 

ways. We are also selling raffle tickets for a 3- night’s vacation in South Lake Tahoe from 

May 11th to May 14th at Marriott’s Timber Lodge. All these will help raise funds for our 

council.  Please consider getting at least two raffle ticket booklets to sell.  Remember that 

we will need everyone’s help. It would be highly appreciated if you can sign-up for two or 

more shifts.  

 

God bless you all. 

Chris Nsor 

 

 

 

Grand Knight 
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 [Truck – Boat – Rv – Trailer – etc.] 

To Your Council 
We (Your church) get the funds – You get the write off 

  (714) 768-2757 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                     Yes I’m Irish 
 

 Saint Patrick was known as the Apostle of Ireland. He is also one of their patron Saints. He 

is credited with bringing Christianity to Ireland and converting a pagan society. Saint Patrick’s Day 

is celebrated on March 17th which is believed to be the day in which he died. He is celebrated in our 

Catholic Church on that day and it is also our Holy Day of obligation. 

 

 In 1840 many Irish immigrants settled in America due to the Great Famine in Ireland, but 

they clung to their Irish identities and took to the streets on March 17th each year with parades and 

celebration’s. The Holiday spread across America due to the large number of people claiming Irish 

decent and the influence of Irish societies. Seems everyone wanted to be Irish on March 17th. 

 

 St Patrick’s Day brings together community. It seems everyone wants to be a part of that. It 

is full of traditions passed down through generations. The color green is closely associated with 

Ireland which is known as “The Emerald Isle.” So as we get ready to “put on the green,” and join in 

on the celebration, let’s remember Saint Patrick’s Day is a day of celebration of unity and has the 

power to bring us together as one. Remember everyone is Irish on Saint Patrick’s Day. 
NSS   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We support them financially as well as in our Prayers 



 

 

   

Dear Brother Knights, 

 

PLEASE NOTE; The location for the breakfast following Corporate Communion, after the 8am 

Mass, has not yet been confirmed.  This will be confirmed (and information sent out) at the March 

19th Member meeting. 
 

Saturday, March 1st, 7 AM 
HOPE food distribution in the main parking lot of St. Irenaeus Church/School. Please come out and 

show your support for the HOPE program as they provide food to the many, in our community. 

 

Wednesday, March 5th, 7 PM 
Council planning meeting, in classroom #7, at St. Irenaeus Elementary school. 

 

Friday, March 7th, 3PM 
Set up time for our initial Fish Fry, for the 2025 Lenten Season, is 3PM.  The meal is served from 

4:30-7:30PM, in the Parish Hall.  We will need the assistance of all of our Brother Knights that can 

come out and support this annual event where we support the Parishioners and the community with a 

complete dinner. 

 

Friday, March 14th, 3PM 
Fish Fry #2 of 6…Set up time for our initial Fish Fry, for the 2025 Lenten Season, is 3PM.  The meal 

is served from 4:30-7:30PM, in the Parish Hall.  Please come out and assist and invite a friend and 

neighbor to enjoy a tasty meal! 

 

Saturday, March 15th, 7 AM 
HOPE food distribution in the main parking lot of St. Irenaeus church/school. Please come out and 

show your support for the HOPE program as they provide food to the many, in our community. 

 

Monday, March 17th 

St. Patrick’s Day ☘️ don’t forget to wear your green (and not the green with envy sort of thing). 

 

Wednesday, March 19th, 6:30PM (Social)/7 PM (Meeting) 
The meeting will be in the ED Building.  There will be a light meal, prior to the meeting. 

 

Friday, March 21st, 3PM  
Fish Fry #3 of 6…Set up time for our initial Fish Fry, for the 2025 Lenten Season, is 3PM.  The meal 

is served from 4:30-7:30PM, in the Parish Hall.  Please come out and assist and invite a friend and 

neighbor to enjoy a tasty meal! 

 

[Continued on Page 13] 
 



 

 

 

 

Dear Brother Knights,  
 

 The winner of the Return of Dues drawing was Onofre Lu. The name drawn for the February 

“Good of the Order” drawing for $50.00 was Dan Rozak, who was not present. The drawing at the 

March meeting will be for $60.00. The winner must be present. 

 

 Thank you to all the brothers who have paid their annual dues from the emailed statement. 

You saved a lot of time and expense printing, folding, envelope stuffing, stamping, and mailing.  

 

 Our first Lenten Fish Fry will be on March 7th. Our Dinner Menu is being expanded this 

year to include some new options. I hope to see you all there for all 6 Fridays in March and April, 

either working behind the scenes or treating your family and friends to dinner.  

 

 In addition to the fish dinners, we will be having a Vacation Raffle for 3 nights at 

Marriott’s Timber Lodge in South Lake Tahoe, for check-in on Sunday May 11th, and check-out 

on May 14th. Ticket prices are only $5 per ticket, or 5 for $20. Raffle tickets are being mailed out 

and will also be available at our next member’s meeting.  If you need additional tickets, please 

contact Rob Johnson at (310) 962-2838.   Tickets and money can be returned at any of the fish fry’s 

or mailed no later than April 4th to be assured they will be added to the hopper.  

 

 Does anybody want a Knight’s jacket or shirts?  Please check out our Bulletin advertisers 

on the back cover of our Council Newsletter. ALBA Professional Embroidery is the place to get 

them. Call Luci Alba or drop by her store in Huntington Beach, right off Gothard St & Edinger Ave. 

 

 Please join us at the next Members Meeting on Wednesday March 19th, beginning at 6:30 in 

the Education Building. 
 
 

Vivat Jesus! 

 
Financial Secretary 

mmercer38@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Contact Ray Richmond 714-827-4206 



 

 

 

 
  

  

 

1st H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

4th STROVE TUESDAY – Pancake Breakfast (For St. I Students) 7:00 AM 

5th “ASH WEDNESDAY” 

5th PLANNING MEETING – Rm 6 7:00 PM 

7th FISH FRY – Church Hall 4:30 – 7:30 PM 

9th “DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS” 

11th 4th DEGREE MEETING 7:30 PM 

14th H.O.P.E. FOOD BAGGING 8:30 AM 

14th FISH FRY – Church Hall 4:30 – 7:30 PM 

15th H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

17th “ST. PATRICK’S DAY” 

19th MEMBERSHIP MEETING – Ed Building 7:00 PM 

21st FISH FRY – Church Hall 4:30 – 7:30 PM 

25th LENTEN MISSION – in Church 6:30 PM Knights to Serve Snacks 7:00 PM 

27th CHAPTER MEETING 7:00 PM 

28th FISH FRY – Church Hall 4:30 – 7:30 PM 

30th CORPORATE COMMUNION 8:00 AM Mass 

 

 

 

 

  

2nd PLANNING MEETING – Rm 6 7:00 PM 

4th H.O.P.E. FOOD BAGGING 8:30 AM 

4th FISH FRY – Church Hall 5:00 – 8:00 PM 

5th H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

8th 4th DEGREE MEETING 7:30 PM 

11th FISH FRY – Church Hall 5:00 – 8:00 PM 

13th “PALM SUNDAY” 

16th MEMBERSHIP MEETING – Ed Building 7:00 PM 

18th H.O.P.E. FOOD BAGGING 8:30 AM 

18th “GOOD FRIDAY” 

19th H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

20th “EASTER SUNDAY” 

24th CHAPTER MEETING 7:00 PM 

26th DAY OF SHARING 9:00 PM 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers in Christ, 

 As we enter into the Season of Lent, our focus may be on the efforts surrounding our Fish 

Fry and this Lenten meal we provide for our Community Parish. This act of service directly ties into 

the core principles of Charity, Unity, and Fraternity. 

 In our Charity, we give of our time, talent, and material resources. We also lift up our 

prayers for our Brother Knights, Our families, and our community. Through our charitable acts, we 

deepen our connection to God and one another. 

 In Unity, we come together in our Catholic faith, giving glory to God for all that we 

endeavor. Whether our plans unfold smoothly or require adjustment along the way, we do this work 

for His glory. On the Second Sunday of Lent, the Responsorial Psalm is Psalm 27, which has 

become one of my favorite passages. 

 "The LORD is my light and my salvation; whom should I fear? The LORD is my life’s 

refuge; of whom should I be afraid?" 

There is a beautiful musical setting of this Psalm by composer Christopher Walker. If I could sing it 

for you here, I would. I encourage you to look it up. I repeat this Psalm nearly every time I take on a 

new task. As I’ve shared before, I’m not naturally a confident man. Yet, for God, I can do nearly 

anything He asks of me, trusting that He always provides—especially when I’m uncertain about how 

things will work out. 

 In our Fraternity, we stand shoulder to shoulder as Brothers in Christ. We support one 

another, guide each other, sharpen one another, and build each other up. We share in both sorrow and 

joy. The greatest gift we receive, as I’ve said many times, is the grace and peace of God as we serve 

alongside our brothers. 

 Thank you for everything you do—you’re time, your dedication, and your friendship. Your 

commitment to our Council is deeply appreciated. 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

 

David Dunn 

Chancellor 

dadunn528@yahoo.com 
 



 

 The beginning of March brings us to the Lenten diaper and wipe collection. A play pen will 

be placed in the front of the Church. The collection will go until April 13. 

 

 As Knights of Columbus building a culture of life in our Parish we are called to divine 

intimacy, and true communion with God in participation in the Sacraments. 

 

Peace in Christ 

 

 

  

 

Curtis Fuller  

Pro-Life Chairman  

                                                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

                                    

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cirilo Diaz Jr.     Rolly Arenz DD, PGK     David Dunn     Rob Johnson     David Hallum 

Dr. Jerome Costa     Arthur Castro     Tom Cramp     Paul Lussman     Bill Mead 

David Skorupinski     Bill Serb PGK     Paul Newman     Tommy Tran     Curtis Fuller 

Bobby Velasquez PGK, PFN, PDD, DM     Jesus Manansala     Carlos Ramirez 

Justin Brandon     Louis Bloch     Jorge Rodroguez     Chris Nsor GK     Mike Mercer 

Rick Tkach PGK   Anthony Uy     Paul Morales 

 



 

 

        

                        

 

AN AMAZING CONVERSION 
By  

 

    

 

 On Saturday, January 25, 2025, we celebrated an amazing conversion! Have you ever heard 

of a known persecutor/killer being turned around 180 degrees? This man was heading straight 

toward more victims when it happened, and it was all within the law! 

 

  Let’s listen to Luke in Acts Chapter 22 for a first-hand account of this incredible event, as 

follows: “Paul addressed the people in these words: ‘I am a Jew, born in Tarsus in Cilicia, but 

brought up in this city. At the feet of Gamaliel I was educated strictly in our ancestral law and was 

zealous for God, just as all of you are today. I persecuted the followers of this Way to their death, 

binding both men and women and delivering them to prison. Even the high priest and the whole 

council of elders can testify on my behalf. For them I even received letters to the brothers and set out 

for Damascus to bring back to Jerusalem in chains for punishment those there as well. 

  

 “On that journey as I drew near to Damascus, about noon a great light from the sky suddenly 

shone around me. I fell to the ground and heard a voice saying to me, ‘Saul, Saul, why are you 

persecuting me?’ I replied, ‘Who are you, sir?’ And he said to me, ‘I am Jesus of Nazareth whom 

you are persecuting.’ My companions saw the light but did not hear the voice of the one who spoke 

to me. I asked, ‘What shall I do, sir?’ The Lord answered me, ‘Get up and go into Damascus, and 

there you will be told about everything appointed for you to do.’ Since I could see nothing because 

of the brightness of that light, I was led by hand by my companions and entered Damascus. 

 

 “A certain Ananias, a devout observer of the law, and highly spoken of by all the Jews who 

lived there, came to me and stood there and said, ‘Saul, my brother, regain your sight.’ And at that 

very moment I regained my sight and saw him. Then he said, ‘The God of our ancestors designated 

you to know his will, to see the Righteous One, and to hear the sound of his voice; for you will be his 

witness before all to what you have seen and heard. Now, why delay? Get up and have yourself 

baptized and your sins washed away, calling upon his name.’”  

 

 As I reflected on these words, I remembered that Saul became the Christian called Paul. He 

used his Christian faith so zealously that he underwent five floggings, a stoning, ship wrecks, and 

being hounded constantly. His words as inspired by the Holy Spirit make up about half of our 

Christian New Testament! 

 

[Continued Next Month] 
 



 

February Meeting 

                               $50.00 

Dan Rozak 

(Not Present)  

 

March Meeting = $60.00 

 

  
 

 

 

[ Continued from Page 6] 

 

Friday, March 28th, 3 PM 
Fish Fry #4 of 6…Set up time for our initial Fish Fry, for the 2025 Lenten Season, is 3PM.  The meal 

is served from 4:30-7:30PM, in the Parish Hall.  Please come out and assist and invite a friend and 

neighbor to enjoy a tasty meal! 

 

Sunday, March 30th, 8 AM 
Corporate Communion.  All brother Knights are asked to attend this mass and sit in the forward 

pews, which are reserved for us.  Following the mass, we will meet at the Black Bear diner (7005 

Knott Avenue, Buena Park…corner of Knott & Orangethorpe), to sit and enjoy a breakfast together. 

 

Stay well and serve well, my Brother Knights!  

 

 Paulo Morales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

A special Happy Birthday to Ray Richmond who turns 96 on March 22nd. 
 

Deacon Del Davis 3/5 Derek Duronslet 3/21 Ken Harper Jr. 3/21 

Ray Richmond 3/822 Robert Saliba 3/25 Thomas Saliba 3/25 

Robert Oftana 3/26 Jesus Manansala 3/28 Brian Nguyen 3/29 

Dr. Quirino Diacajo 3/30 Fr. Isabelo Abuan III 3/31 Steve Kidder 3/31 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Compton Taylor – Louis Fezza – Ted Sacks – Paul Schuster – Michael Bankers  

Gordon Johnson  – Robert Megill – Carlos Chavez – Bobby Velasquez – LaVerne Schuster 

Conrado Sevilla – Earl Smith - Carl Cholewinski – Mark Magyar – Jesse Torres – Thomas 

Nagle Ira Pringle – Don Nadeau - Joseph Lodding – Donald Gargiulo – Kenneth Peterson 

Lloyd Duronslet – William J. Serb III – Peter A. Morales – Virgil Smith – Rolando Arenz 

Richard Tkach 



 

 

  

                                            
 

 

Program Director Paulo Morales – pmmorales7@yahoo.com 761-4287(H) 296-8360(C)   

 Faith Director Frank Faecke – faj8930@sbcglobal.net 768-2757 

   Vocations chairman/RSVP Benjamin Servin – cynthiabenjaminservin@gmail.com (562)805-0501   

   Spiritual Retreats & Devotions Chairman Carlos Ramirez – ctramirez.cr@gmail.com 827-6216  

   Building the Domestic Church Kiosk Frank Faecke – fjf5176@gmail.com 768-2757 

   Sick & Distressed William Serb III PGK – serbthe3rd@att.net 826-6029 

   Holy Hour Kenneth Harper – kennyboy.191@aol.com (562)261-4049 

   Into the Breach Rick Tkach PGK – Tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Bereavement Liaison Rolly Arenz PGK – Rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258 
Community Programs Director Benjamin Servin – cynthiabenjaminservin@gmail.com (562)805-0501  
   Social Activities Chairman George Del Hierro – georgedelhierrio.yahoo.com 488-3241 

   Blood Drive Chairman Rolando Arenz PGK – Rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258  

   Coats for Kids Jerry Pyne – jerrypyne@aol.com 522-0212 

   Wheelchair Mission Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Health Services Chairman Dr. Modesto Paredes – maparedes02@aol.com 248-9183 

   Ride Share Chairman Open 

   Free Throw Contest Chairman   Rolly Arenz PGK – rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258 

   Shrove Tuesday Breakfast Chairman Open 

   Habitat for Humanity Chairman Open 

   Essay & Poster Contest Chairman Rolly Arenz PGK – rollya@verizon.net (562)805-0501 

   Vehicle Donation Chairman Frank Faecke – fjf5176@gmail.com 768-2757 

   Publicity Chairman Irv Cuevas – irvcuevas@gmail.com (310)480-8281 

Life Programs Director Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289  

   Pro-life Chairman Curtis Fuller – circlehook55@yahoo.com 615-0733 

   Special Olympics Chairman Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.co 829-7289 

   Walking with Mom’s Open  

   Novena for Life Open 

   Mass for People with Special Needs Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Special Needs Drive Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Mother’s Day Flower Sales Daniel Rozak – tanddan@gmail.com 723-2555 

Family Activities Director Jeff Giacomi – jeffgomi@gmail.com (562)234-9651 

   Food for Families (H.O.P.E.) Kevin Connell – kpconnell1@yahoo.com 821-7576 

   Consecration of the Holy Family Brian Cota – bmnc09@yahoo.com (562)335-0809 

   Family of the Month Bobby Velasquez PGK,PFN,PDD,DM – bvl7cpo@gmail.com 816-5037 

   Family Annual Picnic Jorge Rodriguez – jarodrig@icloud.com (562)522-8342 

   Family Social Night Open  

   Valentine Ladies Night Bill Serb PGK – serbthr3rd@att.net 826-6029 

   Christmas Party Chairman David Dunn – Dadunn528@yahoo.com 252-3588(C) 

   Trunk or Treat Kevin Connell – kpconnell1@yahoo.com 821-7576 

 Louis Bloch – louisbloch@gmail.com (562)229-6040 

   Cub & Boy Scout Chairman Rolly Arenz PGK – rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258 

Membership Director Vacant  

   Retention Committee Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

    Bobby Velasquez PGK,PFN,PDD,DM – bvl7cpo@gmail.com 816-5037 

   Phone Captain Louis Bloch – Louis.bloch@gmail.com (562)229-6040(C) 

Bulletin Editor William Serb III PGK – serbthe3rd@att.net 826-6029 

 

 

mailto:pmmorales7@yahoo.com
mailto:ctramirez.cr@gmail.com
mailto:CIRCLEHOOK55@YAHOO.COM
mailto:Dadunn528@yahoo.com
mailto:Louis.bloch@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  (714) 888-6692 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Use QR code for more photos. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


